
THE GRIGGSVILLE-PERRY SCHOOLS, IN ACTIVE PARTNERSHIP WITH PARENTS AND COMMUNITY, ARE COMMITTED TO 
PROVIDING AN EDUCATIONAL PROGRAM DEDICATED TO TEACHING AND LEARNING, WITHIN A CARING ENVIRONMENT. 

 

Griggsville-Perry Community Unit School District #4 

 

PUBLIC HEARING ON ISBE WAIVER 

Wednesday, July 20, 2022 

 
 

                                                  
 

 

Agenda 

 
I. Call to Order 

 

II. Roll Call 

 

III. Presentation of Waiver to 105 ILCS 5/17-1.5 (Limitation of Administrative Costs) 

 

IV. Public Recognition for Comments and/or Questions 

 

V. Adjournment 
 

 


